
Parish Office:   Leonie Bird  Office Phone: 0421 625 582 

Office Hours: Wed-Fri 9.30 am-2.30 pm  

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au  creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Bird  

Parish Priest:  Fr Gary A Jones  Mobile: 0419 986 308 

Parish School Principal:  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee 

                                           St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

“We are child safe Parishes“ 

Welcome back everyone 
We can celebrate Mass, however there are still some        

restrictions 
• Mass is capped at 57 people  

• You must check in via QR code or manual sheet 

• Masks must be worn (unless a medical condition          
prevents you from wearing one) 

• Please don’t attend Mass if you are feeling unwell 

• No offertory or collections during mass (collection         
boxes for planned giving are at front of each church) 

  ************************* 

 Sunday Masses:  

Creswick   8.30 am 

Daylesford 10.00 am 
 

 

 

Recent Death:  Joan O ’Dwyer (Daylesford) 

Anniversaries:  Aug 1st—Aug 7th   

Creswick–  Win Barrett; Kathleen Lewis; John Quinlan;             

Shirley Edmends; Maureen Body; Keith Campbell. 

Daylesford–   Agnes Mackay; Chaz Menz; Slyvia Menz; Mary Brislane;               

Simon Bonnici; Maurice Monaghan. 

 

 

 

 Mable McAdle      

Please note new office hours 

 Wed, Thu, Fri  9.30am to 2.30pm 



ROSTER FOR:     Sunday Aug 8th  ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Kath; Don; Darren Brian D 

Commentator David P N/A 

Sacristan N/A Hillary 

Special Minister Judy S Volunteer 

Reader Carol V Jude 

Offertory Not Required Not Required 

Data Projector/Ipad Music Alastair/ Lois K Sandra W 

Collectors Not Required Not Required 

Cancelled until further notice 

        BISHOP PAUL BIRD -PARISH VISITATION 

In September this year Bishop Paul will be making a visitation to both  St Augustine’s & St Peter’s Parishes. 

The visitation will be from Friday 3rd September to Monday 6th September, which will allow him to           

celebrate mass at both parishes’, visit the two schools in the parish, meet with the leadership teams as well 

as members of the local  communities. 

We have organized a Sunday lunch after both masses on September 5th 12 noon at the Daylesford Bowling 

Club in Camp St Daylesford. We understand it is Father’s Day, but we  hope some of you may be able to join 

us. The meals and drinks are reasonably priced and dietary requirements are catered for. 

We would like to confirm numbers by 20th August to the Parish office. 

Please call Leonie on P:0421 625 582 or email: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

A pastor joke :   

“What would Jesus do?” I heard about a little boy who got into a heated argument with his         

sister about who was going to get the last chocolate brownie. Their mother overheard this     

discussion and came in to try to resolve the fuss. Her two children, both extremely upset, each 

wanted that last brownie. So sensing the opportunity to teach a deeper spiritual 

truth, the mother looked at her children and asked that very relevant question… 

”What would Jesus do?” Well, that little boy immediately answered,                           

“That’s easy. Jesus would just break that brownie and make 5,000 more!”  

Victorian Legislative Council Member, Fiona Patten of the “Reason Party”, is introducing a motion  to 
have the Lord’s Prayer banned and in its place introduce a moment’s silence at the start of each 
sitting.  Her reasoning is that many Victorians are not Christians and its discriminatory toward other 
religions and to Victorians with no religious affiliation https://aparliamentforall.com/.  

Contact your local Member of Parliament to register your concerns. 

https://aparliamentforall.com/

